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NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT AND PUBLIC 
INFORMATION CENTRE 

CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
WYANDOTTE STREET EAST AND JARVIS AVENUE 

The City of Windsor has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to evaluate 
the extension of Wyandotte Street East to Jarvis Avenue to serve neighbourhood transportation and 

infrastructure needs for a 20-year period. 
The study area is bounded by Riverside Drive (to the north), Jarvis Avenue (to the east), Little River Road (to 

the south) and Banwell Road (to the west), as shown on the key plan. 
The study will consider the Wyandotte Street East extension for vehicular, pedestrian, transit, and bikeway 

connections, traffic calming, drainage, and sanitary sewage. In addition, the study will evaluate the servicing 
needs required to improve neighbourhood infrastructure to current municipal standards on Jarvis Avenue. 

The study is being undertaken in accordance with the 
planning and design process for ‘Schedule B’ projects 

outlined in the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(June 2000, as amended in 2007 and 2011) under the 

Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. 
A key component of the study will be consultation with 

interested stakeholders. A Public Information Centre (PIC) is 
planned for this project. The PIC will be held to present and 
discuss the need and justification for improvements, existing 

study area conditions, and assessment of alternative 
solutions and design concepts. 
Public Information Centre #1 
Thursday, October 24, 2019 

4pm to 7pm 
Riverside Sportsmen’s Club 

10835 Riverside Dr E. 
Windsor, ON N8P 1A5 

Upon completion of the study, an Environmental Study 
Report (ESR) will be prepared and made available for a 

30-day public review period. Notices will be placed in local 
newspapers to notify the public of further opportunities for 

public input. 
If you wish to comment on this project, have your name added to the project mailing list, or have any 

questions about this project, please contact 
Mr. Andrew Dowie, P.Eng., 
1266 McDougall Avenue, 
Windsor ON N8X 3M7 

Tel: 519-255-6247 ext. 6005 
E-mail: adowie@citywindsor.ca 

www.citywindsor.ca 


